

BOARD OF GOVERNORS EMERY OLMSTEAD PRESIDENT

JOHN F. CARROLL VICE PRESIDENT

F. W. HILD 2ND VICE PRESIDENT CHARLES F. BERG

SECRETARY GEO. L. BAKER

H. L. CORBETT

JACOB KANZLER

J. FRED LARSON

S. C. PIER

O. M. PLUMMER

IRA F. POWERS DEAN VINCENT

PHILIP S. BATES SUPT. OF AMUSEMENTS

My dear Mr. Dowell: -

We, as a Board of Governors, are sincerely grateful to you and every member of the Portland Fire Department for your splendid participation in this year's Rose Festival.

You as an organization are one of the greatest contributors to the fame of our annual Festival.

Our parting injunction is that you continue in your good work of inspiring added loyalty to this unique and beautiful institution of ours, which is destined to become known everywhere.

Cordially yours,

ROSE/FESTIVAL ASSOCIATION

Rresident.